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HTRS School Board approves COVID status change
(KLZA) -- The Humboldt-Table Rock — Steinauer School Board has voted to
make a change to their Return to School Plan.

If the COVID-19 pandemic requires the school to move to the orange alert status,
students will continue to attend school in person.

HTRS has enough room available that students will be able to social distance in
classrooms. Students would remain in the same classroom throughout the day
and teachers would move from room to room to teach their classes.

In addition, breakfast and lunch would be served to the students in their room.

Students would only leave their classroom for recess and bathroom breaks.
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